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H1N1 VACCINE FOR HOMEBOUND INDIVIDUALS 
 
HAMILTON COUNTY, OHIO – Hamilton County Public Health is coordinating an effort 
to determine if homebound individuals are still in need of H1N1 vaccination. 
Homebound individual refers to a resident of Hamilton County who is unable to leave 
home, and, consequently, leaving the home would require a considerable and taxing 
effort. Hamilton County Public Health will screen individuals requesting home visits for 
free H1N1 vaccination and direct individuals to the appropriate health department for 
delivery of vaccine. 
 
Monday, January 25 through Friday, January 29 individuals may request a home visit 
by calling 513-946-7903 or sending an e-mail to H1N1appointment@hamilton-
co.org. If e-mailing a request, please include the homebound individual’s: 
• First and last name  
• Date of birth  
• Address (include street address, city and zip code)  
• Phone number  
  
The phone line will be operational Monday – Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., if 
calling during non-operational times, please leave a detailed message. It may take up 
to 24 hours for a visit to be confirmed. It is not necessary to call or e-mail back to 
confirm the initial request was received.  
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